
28 November 2021 

 

 

To: Hasanuddin Law Review 

Regarding: Manuscript by Febby Mutiara Nelson 

 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is to certify that the manuscript entitled In Search of a Deferred Prosecution 

Agreement (DPA) Model to Create an Effective Anti Corruption Legal Framework in Indonesia 

by Febby Mutiara Nelson has been edited and proofread by Kate Walton. Kate is a native 

English speaker from Australia and is an experienced writer, editor, and translator. The 

manuscript was edited and proofread in November 2021. 

Should you have any questions or require confirmation, please do not hesitate to contact Kate 

at katewalton.au@gmail.com. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Kate Walton 
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